
THE VILLAGE OF CUBA CLERK’S OFFICE IS TEMPORARILY 
RELOCATED TO 15 WATER ST. INSIDE THE TOWN’S CLERK’S 

OFFICE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  YOU MAY MAKE 
PAYMENTS IN PERSON, ONLINE, OR BY MAIL.  THE CLERK’S 

OFFICE WILL HONOR ANY POSTMARKS REFERNENCING 
PRIOR TO DUE DATE OR THE DUE DATE. 

THE NEW HOURS OF OPERATION TO THE PUBLIC ARE 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 7:00 a.m. – Noon and 
12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Friday 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

The number to call for all Village Clerk’s Office related 
business is still 585-968-1560.  

 

It was determined at the emergency meeting of the Village of Cuba Board of Trustees on 
02/12/2024 that:  

An emergency has been declared to move the business location of the Village of Cuba, N.Y. 
from 17 East Main Street to The Town of Cuba Municipal Building at 15 Water Street, 
indefinitely to continue serving the Village of Cuba, N.Y. and residents, and Village 
operations while the Village Hall is being remediated due to environmental reports of 
dangerous levels of black mold.  

 

We appreciate the Community’s understanding while The Village Board and staff navigate 
this situation.  

The Village of Cuba, NY Board of Trustees and Clerk’s Office Staff.  

 


